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Feedback received on the Health Advocate 
Regulation – February 8–21, 2014 

Comment 1 
Good afternoon, 

My comment is in light of the mental health and addictions strategies that have been 
developed and promoted over the past while, in an effort to make this clear to the public, the 
Advocate for Mental Health should also include addictions. This would certainly indicate a 
true "marrying" of the two separate systems that has been the norm for so long. 
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